Pastor’s Page
December 2022
 
Hello and Merry Christmas! It is going to be a great end of the year. Please take time to stop and smell God’s roses. 
Advent is a time to wait and prepare us for the upcoming birth of our Lord, Jesus Christ. I know that you will hear some nay-sayers complaining that we don’t know for sure that Jesus was born on December 25th. It doesn’t matter what day we call Jesus’ birth; we are celebrating his birth not the day. Just politely say you may be right but that is when we celebrate it. 
I am looking forward to the Christmas Eve service at 5:00 on the 24th and at 10:00 on the 25th. Christmas is a magical time if you let it. Put your whole heart and soul into it.
In closing I want to let you know that December 11th and the 18th I will be finishing my 3-part sermon series on the Redemption of Scrooge. I hope you enjoy it and maybe learn something.
God’s Blessings,
Pastor Galen
